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INVITATION

The Wanneroo Sub Branch of RSL WA cordially invites
Veterans of Foreign Wars
To attend the commemoration service for Remembrance Day
11 November 2025

Commencing at 10.50

Wanneroo Memorial Park

Civic Drive, Wanneroo
Please indicate if you will be accompanied by a partner/friend and if you will be laying a wreath

RSVP: by 4 November 2025

Email: wanneroorsl@bigpond.com

Vicki Campbell
Secretary

Wanneroo RSL Sub Branch

0499 156 312




